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Hello-

I am a member of the NJ Bar since 1995 and a Certified Civil Trial Attorney. I w rite to express my support for the 

permanent continuation of remote/virtual motion hearings and arbitration hearings. The process over the past year has 

proven that these proceedings can be conducted virtually with no prejudice to the parties. The virtual process is 
obviously more efficient and productive for all involved. 

Thank you. 
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Please note our NAME CHANGE effective 6/1/21 
Most of our attorneys and staff are working remotely. While mail continues to be processed, we request that documents be e­
mailed to our discovery mailbox, NJHCMailbox@Proqressive.com,, or faxed to us at 866-827-4716 
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